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EVENTS / ACTIVITIES:
In Remembrance of H.M. the Late King Bhumibol Adulyadej throughout the Year 2016-2017

Volunteering Activities by SPU Executives, Faculty Members, Staff, and Students

     Following the passing of  His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej         
on 13 October 2016, President Dr. Rutchaneeporn P. Phukkamarn along 
with Executives, faculty members, staff, and students jointly offered food 
to the monks as merit making for H.M. King Bhumibol Adulyadej on 
October 18, 2016. The official ceremony in commemoration of  H.M.'s 
Royal Grace and Deepest Remembrance of  His Majesty the King was 
also organized in the afternoon at Bualuang Grand Hall. The event was 
attended by a great numbers of  SPU Executives, faculty members,       
staff  & students who all together sang the Royal Anthem and  other songs 
in honor of  His Majesty the late King Rama 9, with deep grief  and     
great sorrow. The activity continued with an observation of                                         
a nine- minute moment of  silence and signing the book of  Royal                
condolences.

     During the mourning period for His Majesty King Bhumibol 
Adulyadej, SPU Executives, faculty members, staff  and 
students participated in volunteering activities such as making 
black ribbons, distributing food and drinking water, and   
collecting garbage at Sanamluang Ground in front of  the 
Grand Palace.
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Sripatum University Paid Tribute to His Majesty the Late King Bhumibol Adulyadej

A Ceremony to Mark the 50th Day of Mourning for HM King Bhumibol Adulyadej 

      On 22 November 2016, Executives, faculty members, 
staff, and students of  Sripatum University attended      
the ceremony organized in honour of  the late              
King Bhumibol Adulyadaj. As invited by the Thai                   
government, people all over the country paid tribute to 
His Majesty the late King Bhumibol Adulyadej and 
participated in the event called Ruam Phalang Haeng 
Kwam Phakdi (the United Force of  Allegiance) which 
was taken place in many locations across the nation. At 
Sripatum University main campus in Bangkok, Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Kanchit Malaivongs - Chairman of  the          

      On 1 December 2016, Sripatum University hosted             
the merit-making ceremony at Prasri Mahathat Worawihan 
temple to pay tribute to His Majesty King Bhumibol 
Adulyadej on the occasion of  the 50-day mourning period. 
The 50-days ceremonies “Panyasamawarn” were also held     
at temples around the country. At Prasri Mahathat         
Worawihan temple, President of  Sripatum University            
Dr. Rutchaneeporn P. Phukkamarn presided over the 
ceremony which was fully attended by Executives, faculty 
members, students of  Sripatum University, as well as               
participants from the public and private sectors in the area. 
The religious ceremony started with a sermon and chanting 
from the monks, followed by robes offering. Lunch was also 
offered to 40 monks in the temple.

University Council led Executives, faculty members, 
staff, and students to express the unity, love and loyalty to 
His late Majesty. All participants took an oath of 
allegiance in front of  the Royal portrait of  His Majesty 
King Bhumibol Adulyadej, promising to follow the law 
and manage national resources wisely for sustainable 
development in line with His Majesty’s Sufficiency 
Economy Philosophy. The ceremony was concluded by 
singing the royal anthem and singing a song composed 
by His Majesty called “The Impossible Dream”      
(Kwam Fan An Soong Sood).
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SPU Co-hosted Royal Funeral Rites of the King Bhumibol Adulyadej

The Eternal Memory : A Special Even in Remembrance of His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej - 
The Musical Monarch

     On 1 February 2017, Sripatum University was granted the royal 
permission to co-host the royal funeral rites of  the late King Bhumibol 
Adulyadej. On this occasion, President Dr. Rutchaneeporn P. 
Phukkamarn led SPU Executives from Bangkhen campus, Chonburi 
campus, and SPU Khon Kaen to participate in the ceremony to express 
the contemplation of  the royal grace and the gratitude towards the         
dedication of  His Majesty. The royal funerary ritual took place at       
Dusit Maha Prasat Throne Hall in the Grand Palace.

     29 March 2017, Vice President for International Affairs –            
Mrs. Chinda Tejavanija Chang presided over the opening ceremony 
of  "The Eternal Memory: A Special Even in Remembrance of  His 
Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej - The Musical Monarch"     
organized by Sripatum International College. The event aimed        
to honor King Rama IX - Father of  the Thailand and Soul of           
the nation, for his musical talent, as he composed more than 48 
songs and became globally recognized as a talented composer        
and musical genius. The event was filled with student performances 
by students of  Sripatum International College including singing the 
songs composed by His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej.
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SIC Paid Respect to the Late Beloved King Bhumibol Adulyadej

Making the Royal Cremation Flowers

Making the Royal Cremation Flowers

      On 25 September 2560, Vice President for International Affairs – 
Mrs. Chinda Tejavanija Chang led faculty members, staff, and 
students of  Sripatum International College to pay homage to              
His Majesty the late King Bhumibol Adulyadej in front of  his royal 
portrait at building 1, Sriaptum University. On this occasion, the Vice 
President placed the flower trays and signed the condolence book.

      Sripatum University joined hands to create the royal cremation flowers which would be distributed to the public   
mourners during the royal cremation of  the late HM King Bhumibol Adulyadej as scheduled on 26 October 2017.           
Led by President Dr. Rutchaneeporn P. Phukkamarn, Executives, faculty members, staff  and students joined this special 
activity and were given the instructions on how to make the cremation flowers. Each school and office including Office   
of                International Relations also showed the volunteering spirits receiving raw materials to make more cremation 
flowers in shape of  Daffodil or Dararat. October 5, the Office of  Student Affairs on behalf  of  Sripatum University handed 
over 14,670 cremation flowers to the representative of  Chatuchak District Office.

     On 24 October 2017, Sripatum University organized special activity as a tribute to His Majesty the late King Bhumibol 
Adulyadej. President Dr. Rutchaneeporn P. Phukkamarn along with SPU administrators, faculty members, staff                
and students jointly participated in activities to show loyalty and gratitude to the late King. The activities included merit 
making ceremony with 89 monks, placing the potted yellow 100 marigolds in front of  the royal portrait of  the late king, 
an observation of  eighty nine-minute moment of  silence, and singing of     “ Father of  The Nation ”, or “Nai Luang Kong 
Pandin”. During this period, all SPU campuses; Bangkok, Chonburi, and Khon Kaen, are decorated with marigolds pants 
in dedication to His Majesty the late King, and in response to the government's call to grow marigolds or other yellow 
flowers as yellow represents Monday, the birthday of  King Bhumibol.
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      After A year-long period of  mourning, the royal cremation ceremony was scheduled to take place over five days                 
in Bangkok from October 25-29, 2017. On Thursday 26 October as the royal cremation actual day, when the sandalwood 
flower offering activities organized throughout Thailand and abroad, President of  Sripatum University Dr. Ratchaneeporn 
P. Phukkamarn led Executives, faculty members, staff, an students to participate in the funeral-flower laying rituals                
organized at Wat Phra Sri Mahathat Woramahawihan - Buddhist monastery and meditation temple in Bang Khen.         
Apart from making offerings of  funeral flowers in tribute to the late King Bhumibol Adulyadej, on this day, faculties          
and staff  as well as students of  Sripatum University also joined volunteering activities by distributing drinking water, taking 
care of  elderly people and disable persons and all those ceremony participants.

Up Coming Events:
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Sripatum University Took Part in the Royal Cremation Ceremony for the Late Monarch
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